
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

	
	 	 		

	
	
	

	 	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	
	
	

	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	
	
	

	
	

  
       

 
        

	
	
	
	
	
	

	

Rosa	McCullagh 
University	of Chicago Laboratory	School 

“Visualization in High School Mathematics” 

Monday, February 11, 2013 

Talk	at 4:00 – E309 
Tea at 3:00	– KINSC Math Lounge, H208 

Abstract: 

I will talk about the sequence of courses in the math program, 6th through 12th 
grade, at the University of Chicago Laboratory Schools. I will use examples, 
from each math course I teach, to discuss the importance of visualization in 
helping students learn math at the high school level. I will give a flavor of what 
life is like as a high school math teacher at UHigh. 
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